
NEW for 2025!—The Maine Healthy Soils Program is partnering with 
Augusta-based Woods End Laboratories to provide no-cost soil 
health testing for Maine farmers! Program staff will work with you to 
collect soil samples and review the test results with you. Soil health 
testing provides you with a data-based foundation for choosing, 
integrating, and adjusting your healthy soils best practices.

Eligibility: Maine-based farms that produce $2,000 worth of agricultural products and farms 
that support community access to agricultural products. Not sure if you’re eligible? Email us at 
matthew.boucher@maine.gov to confirm.

1. Appointments are available from April through November on a 
first-come-first-served basis. 

2. To get on the schedule, scan the QR code below and select the 
‘Soil Health Testing—Soil Sampling’ service.

3. Questions? Use the QR code below to schedule a virtual 
consultation with program staff. Select the ‘Soil Health 
Consult—Virtual’ service.

Sign-up today!
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